INDIGENOUS LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

PESC acknowledges that the October 2022 Data Summit
will occur on the territory of the Coast Salish Peoples,

including the territories of the Musqueam, Squamish,

and Tsleil-Waututh Nations.

We are honoured to spend time learning, sharing

and growing on these territories.



